Office of School Board Attorney Johnny Brown, School Board Attorney

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENT OF SCHOOL BOARD RULE: <u>INITIAL</u> READING 6Gx13- <u>1C-1.06</u>, POLITICS - PARTICIPATION OF STAFF

At its meeting of December 11, 2002, the School Board Attorney was directed to amend the aforementioned School Board rule in order to address the usage of district e-mail servers and individual accounts for the purpose of distributing political communication; employee behavior and/or conduct at schools serving as precincts on election days; implied or express use of school children in communicating political messages to parents and the community; and improper use by Union representatives of School Board property or e-mail for the purposes of influencing an election.

Details of this item will be forthcoming.

C-23 WITHDRAWN (01/09/03)